

WILKINSON JUNIOR SCHOOL

53 Donlands Avenue, Toronto M4J 3N7 • Tel. (416) 393-9575 • Fax: (416) 393-9578

Allan Kelly, Principal Leasa Adams, Vice-Principal

September 2012

Dear Parents/Caregivers:

The expectation is that most children will be going home or to a neighbour's for lunch. Parents who are not able to make other arrangements, and whose child must stay at school for lunch, will fill out the attached form, so that regular attendance can be taken.

The Lunch Programme at Wilkinson Junior School will begin on Tuesday, September 4, 2012. The supervised programme begins at 11:30 a.m. and ends at 12:30 p.m. when the teachers go on duty. Entry bell is at 12:30 p.m.

For the safety of all children. Please note the following:

- 1. Students who must stay for lunch are <u>not</u> permitted to leave the school property unless accompanied by an adult and the lunchroom staff has been notified.
- 2. Students who stay for lunch on an occasional basis are asked to bring a note on those particular days.
- 3. The privilege to have lunch at school may be withdrawn because of lack of co-operation with lunchroom supervisors or for leaving school grounds.
- 4. Students remaining for hunch will be supervised by the supervisors and are expected to remain seated while eating, tidy up after themselves, and treat all occupants of the lunchroom with courtesy and respect.

The Wilkinson School's Code of Behaviour is to be adhered to in the interest of safety all in the lunchroom.

If there is an adult in the home over the lunch period, we request that your child go home for lunch.

Milk and chocolate milk may be purchased. An order form is attached.

Please complete the Lunch Programme Registration Form if your child/children will be participating in the programme and return it to the school by Friday, September 14, 2012.

Sincerely,

Allan Kelly, Principal. Leasa Adams, Vice-Principal.